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Dear Parents 

On Thursday 6th December, the Onatti Theatre Company will be coming to school to perform a 

Spanish Play. The play will start at 9.20am and will last approximately 50 minutes. There is a charge 

of £5 which will be added to your next school fee bill. 

This event should prove entertaining and will involve humour, music and audience participation. 

Should your daughter wish to attend, please complete the reply slip below and return it to your 

daughter’s form teacher.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Y Whalley  

Head of Modern Foreign Languages 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Reply slip                                      Spanish Play Thursday 6th December 2018 

 

I give my permission for my daughter ………………………………………… form ……………………. to attend the 

Spanish play on Thursday 6th December and understand that the payment of £5 will be added to the 

next school fee bill. 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………  (Parent / Guardian) 

 

http://www.merchanttaylors.com/

